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February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Trip to Plumpton Racecourse - Monday 26 February 2024 
 
Please find the following instructions for students attending the Maths trip to Plumpton Racecourse 
on Monday 26 February 2024.    
 

1. The trip has 30 participants and will involve outdoor activities at the racecourse 
 

Student Clothing 
 
2. School uniform must be worn – extra jumpers/fleeces/hoodies are allowed given the chilly wet 

weather 
Comfortable shoes (e.g. trainers) that enable walking to and from the station 
Warm and/or waterproof coats – it is likely to be cold and/or rainy on the day and most of the 
activities are outside 
 

3. Students must bring a packed lunch, water and any snacks required. If your child is entitled to 
FSM a packed lunch will be provided for them. There will be no opportunity to buy 
refreshments during the day.  
 

Itinerary 
 
4. Your child will need to arrive at school (Steyne Road) by 8.10am to meet in the I room to be 

registered and briefed before walking to Seaford Station. Students will walk together with 
teachers to Seaford Station from the Steyne Site. If your child has not arrived and registered 
by 8.15am we will need to ensure we catch our train and will unfortunately have to leave 
without them. Therefore, when they arrive they will remain at school for the day.  
 
Return to school by 3.30pm 
 

We will be returning to Seaford Station at 3.18pm.  Please let me know if you would prefer for 
your child to be dismissed at Seaford (or Bishopstone or Newhaven) station rather than return 
to the school.   Email me at helengreen@seafordhead.org if you would  like to give your permission 
for this. 
 
Mr Osborne and myself are really looking forward to taking your child on this trip. Please let me know 
if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Helen Grreen 
Mrs H Green 
Maths Teacher & Eco Lead 


